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Community Comes Naturally 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM OF THE LENT TOWNSHIP BOARD OF 

SUPERVISORS  

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Thursday, April 20, 2017 the Town Board will be 

attending Legal Short Courses from 8:30 am to 4:00 pm at the Rockwoods Conference Center in 

Otsego, Minnesota.  

 

Kelly Wood, Clerk 

Lent Township 


